

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"The great gift of human beings is that we have the power of empathy."

Meryl Streep

October 22, 2015

Dear St. Stan's Families:

What a wonderful gift we possess to be empathetic to one another. Empathy is a virtue that is so important to our school community. The ability to be compassionate, understanding and accepting of others creates an atmosphere that is positive and safe to be part of; that is what we strive for here at St. Stan's School.

I want to extend my sincere thanks to the HSA who worked so diligently to create fun filled evenings which raised money for our school. Coach Bingo was exciting and attended by families and friends both old and new!!

As we move towards Halloween next week, we look forward to a festive atmosphere and a safe one. Our parade for preschool through fifth grade will begin at 12:15. I ask that costumes not include masks, high heels, weapons as accessories, and/or clothing that may cause students to trip due to their length. The parade has students looping up to Main and down MacArthur, so we want everyone to be safe! After the parade Pre-K through fifth grade students will watch a Halloween movie. The middle school will have their annual party in the church basement and all students will receive pizza for lunch.

We are excited for our annual Veterans' Day program on November, 10, 2015 at 9:00am. We invite you all to join us in celebrating our Veteran of the Year, Mr. Edward Strek and all the veterans who have made sacrifices for our country. Finally, please mark your calendars for parent teacher conferences which will be held on November 12th. As always, you will be in my thoughts and prayers.

Sincerely,

Elena Malinconico

Pinconico

Principal